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I do not want my name and web address listed on any website or made available to the proponent. I have not
made any political donations.

We object to the proposal for Development at Graythwaite.
Any proposal to cut down so many trees in today's world is ludicrous.

It is understoed that the amount of traffic in Union Street alone has increased in 10 vears. fyi There were counters
on the road within the last 5 years, which would have been monitoring this.

The driveway into Graithwaite should not be used by the school. The students and their cars, the busses, and
students family cars are already a persistent complaint along Union Street and surrounds. Of note, with the
proximity of the existing school, the noise levels can be heard for a minimum of & days a week at the moment.

Allowing the school to control the front park and potentially build on the front park of Graythwaite when it is alleged
that there are bunkers from WWII under the front grassy area is a total disrespect to history, not to mention the
trees that may have been planted in memory of the ANZACS.

It is alleged that the school under the BER started construction and excavated into the grassy area ‘just in time' so
the school can qualify to receive the funding offered by the Govt. In any case with the school to receive such a
substantial amount of funding from the Government {public money) we believe there should be some further

community consultation done to reach a desired outcome for all parties, not just the school.

+500 students and + 50 teachers will be a huge impact, not too mention the proposed development will have on
the area, and as such this proposed development should be addressed accordingly. '

It should also be noted, that we as residents have not had quiet enjoyment with Energy Australia’s construction and
alt the construction along Union Street over the last couple of years, so we are weary of what such a development

will do to our street and neighbourhood.

Thank you.

Name : (NN

Address:

IP Address: ppp59-167-140-95,static.internode.on.net - 59.167.140.95
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